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Thank you for completing the survey, and we are proud to be chosen for the pilot. 

 Having read the report we have found it immensely helpful with the suggestions and recommendations for 
Suffolk Lodge to become more dementia friendly. We will certainly take it on board as we are eager to make our 
home a better home for people living daily with dementia., it’s the simplest of things that can make life difficult 
when you have dementia, we hope to improve this for all our lovely residents and with your support on the audit 
we might just achieve it.  

We would welcome you back maybe this time next year to observe our areas of reconditions, the audit has been 
really good for me to be able to drive the key areas that can able achieved with minimal expense   

Thanking you and the team     

Wendy Luck, Registered manager          
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